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Monday the 17th of May is our very own multi-

cultural eid celebration as a school.

The children are NOT required to wear uniform

and can wear cultural wear. The children can also

bring a cultural dish from home into school for

everyone to share, In sha allah.

 

We are extremely proud of all children Ma Sha Allah.

The progress has been excellent within our first month

of starting.  

In sha allah, tomorrow is Eid and we will be closed on

the 13th and 14th of May for Eid-ul-Fitr, In sha allah.

 We will resume again on Monday the 17th of May, In

sha allah. 

 

Nourishing the Fitrah of each unique child

12TH MAY 2021  

NEWSLETTER

السلام عليكم ورحمة الله وبركاته 

REGISTERED CHARITY NO:
1184741

Jazakhullah Khairun to all for your continued support and Eid
Mubarak!

We look forward to seeing the children again on Monday the
17th of May for our ‘Multicultural Eid Day’. 

May class fees are still due for some children. This

is not applicable for those who have made full

payments.

Please update your accounts before Monday the

17th of May.

 

 

Following our attendance policy, ‘parents need to

make a phone call or send an email to alert the

school on the days of absence, for registration

purposes’. 
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